
Subject: RE: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton

From: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Brown, Jason <JBrown@oepp.sc.gov>
Date: 7/18/2014 11:10:03 AM

I am working on it. I have been in touch with Anne Wallice and Ms. Sutton, as well as Jimmy Pittman, who also 
requested the proc via Representative Huggins. I will have the draft ready for Doug's approval next week..

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2014 10:44 AM
To: Thomas, Katherine
Cc: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: RE: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton

Chairman Martin called this morning inquiring about this proc request. Any updates?

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 4:06 PM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine (katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov); Haltiwanger, Katherine (katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov) 
Subject: FW: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton

Looping KH in...

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 2:18 PM
To: Katherine Thomas (kthomas@oepp.sc.gov)
Subject: FW: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton 

Is this proc request possible?

From: Larry A. Martin [mailto:LarryMartin@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 9:31 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Cindy Ledbetter
Subject: FW: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton 

Katherine:

I'm forwarding an email below. Would it be possible for the Governor to do a proclamation for Berea High School 
Day on August 23rd? If so, Cindy can get an name & address from Ms. Sutton. Many thanks!

Larry

From: Sttbv@aol.com [mailto:Sttbv@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 8:39 AM
Subject: School reunion ~ Website email from Beverly Sutton

Good morning, you have helped me before with several projects and I thought maybe you could help with this, 
I went to berea high school in greenville sc the 2nd oldest school in greenville(103 years old). We are having a 
all class reunion on August 23 rd and would love that day to be berea high school day. We have someone
working on this but haven't heard so I thought of you. Thanks for all you do and hopefully you can help with
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this Beverly sutton Class of 1965

Beverly Sutton
605 n. Martin rd 
Easley, SC 29640 
864-350-0521


